Alyssa Bryant

From: Roberta Pirkola

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 11:01 AM

To: Alyssa Bryant

Subject: FW: We SUPPORT a public hearing on PolyMet

From: Greg Benson [mailto:Greg@lolldesigns.com] **Sent:** Tuesday, September 06, 2016 10:58 AM

To: Council < Council@duluthmn.gov>

Cc: Connie Haugen <coneflower317@gmail.com> **Subject:** We SUPPORT a public hearing on PolyMet

Dear Councilors,

On behalf of the <u>Downstream Business Coalition</u>, representing more than 80 businesses in the North and more than 1000 jobs, we ask that the Duluth City Council supports <u>Duluth for Clean Water's</u> request a public hearing in Duluth in front of a neutral judge regarding the proposed PolyMet project.

With respect,

Greg Benson Duluth, MN

GREG BENSON

CEO

